
The Registrar,
Chinese Medicine Board of Australia,
AHPRA.

6th December 2011.

Dear Madam / Sir,

We thank you for the invitation to comment on the proposed registration standards for:

 Advertising guidelines
 Code of conduct for registered health practitioners
 Guidelines for mandatory notifications
 Guidelines for patient record-keeping.

As in our previous responses, we once again make the point that, while we are experts in
Complementary Medicines, we are not trained in Traditional Chinese Medicine. However we
have carefully considered the proposed standards and find them comprehensive, clear and of
very high quality.

We welcome the registration board, the registration of health practitioners generally, and the
proposed guidelines. We anticipate that these will bring great benefits to the profession, to the
Australian health system, and to the Australian people.

Yours sincerely,
Ruth Kendon

Regulatory & Technical Manager - Complementary Medicines
Australian Self-Medication Industry (ASMI)
Level 22, 141 Walker Street
North Sydney NSW 2060
PO Box 764, North Sydney NSW 2059




